
From: Amy Brennan Amy.Brennan@swfwmd.state.fl.us
Subject: Recap

Date: February 19, 2016 at 2:52 PM
To: Karen West Karen.West@swfwmd.state.fl.us

Here you go.  It’s as much as I can muster.  Let me know if you need changes or if I can send to Cara.

Amy Wells Brennan, Esq.
Deputy General Counsel
Southwest Florida Water Management District
7601 US Highway 301 North
Tampa, Florida 33637-6759
(813) 985-7481 x. 4658 Telephone
(813) 367-9776 Facsimile
www.watermatters.org


